Project Status Report

Week of 1/25/2006 – 1/31/2006

This week was very good in respect to completing the necessary tasks that were outlined on the schedule.  All the necessary tasks were completed by the team except for proving the interaction between the IDE and the GPS.  None of our milestones rely on this, but the team will actively work on it this week and the next.  
A main holdup that we discussed in our team meeting on Sunday includes not having enough information to decide weather or not the client is to be a web browser or a rich client.  That is at the top of our list of things to decide, and it will be researched this week.  
We have a milestone coming up in about a week, and it is going to be important that we work a lot with the user interface in the week to come.  

At our meeting this week, we will be discussing our high level design with Jack, and moving onto the detailed architecture design.

